
 
 
 

  

AISD BOARD OF TRUSTEES CHARGE 
to the 

2014-15 FINANCIAL FUTURES COMMITTEE 
 
Since its inception in 1992, the Financial Futures Committee (previously named the Citizens 
Budget Review Committee) has provided the AISD Board of Trustees with valuable input from 
the community through insight into the community’s expectations.  The Board believes the 
function of the Committee is vital to the Board, AISD administration, and taxpayers. 
 
The Committee shall operate strictly within the charge approved by the Board of Trustees. 
 
The Committee shall serve in an advisory capacity to the Board and shall not assume the 
responsibilities or duties of the Board or the administration. 
 
The Committee shall be comprised of a maximum of 25 members appointed by the Board of 
Trustees



   

Each committee member will be asked to make a firm commitment to attend all committee 
meetings, and to participate in the final consensus report to the Board.  Committee members 
shall miss no more than two Committee meetings to be eligible to vote on recommendations 
compiled by the Committee.   
 


